Bidder’s Conference Notes from 2/13/23  2:00 pm
Assessment and Case Management/Employer Services Assistant RFP

Question: 
If current budget supports a data entry/file clerk or part-time career planner to assist in Fairmont/Morgantown areas on part-time basis and/or areas that may encounter a large influx of customers due to closings? (Example in the past was the Mylan closing) Or could this be negotiated later if needed?

Response:
We do not feel at this time that this is a necessary addition to the Statement of Work for the Assessment and Case Management/Employer Services.  The Employer Services Assistant is available to support the Career Planners if needed.  It may be open to negotiation in the future if it needs to be, but will be dependent upon budget constraints at that time. 


